LAW FAILURE

Dear Greg
Below is the correspondence to refresh your memory of who am I. I hope you will remember me. My understanding was that special consideration and (your approval) means I will not have a fail grade on my record. And by the end of that year (2000) I have received may grades and the Law subject was marked by S, as you promise to me. Due to the circumstances beyond my control I took 2 year of from Social work (and from Uni as well). Recently on my request I have received "Academic Transcript" of my record and under the Law 101 is FF. This confuses me, as I have special consideration, and you understand my situation. Please, can you explain me, if you have time, how this has happened. I am also told that nobody from the law department changed my mark from Special Consideration to FF. Fail It didn’t come from your department but it came from the University.
Thank you in advance,Vesna
att: Please find the copy of my Academic Record
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

From: VesnaSmail@netscape.net
 Date:  08/31/00 01:05am 

    To: Greg.Pearson@newcastle.edu.au
 

Dear Greg, Few days ago I had very stressful news to deal with and I am concern about my study. My health is not very well and I am greatly concern about November's Law exam. I feel that I do not have energy to "survive" exam this year. .Is there any other option except a fail grade. For this time in social work I have never failed any compulsory subject before. May I ask you for your advise / suggestion in relationship with this? Many thanks for your understanding and continual help. Vesna
ps. On personal level this year is extremely difficult for me, Vesna
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Date:  Wed, 30 Aug 00 14:08PM EST  
  From:  Greg Pearson < Greg.Pearson@newcastle.edu.au   
      To: VesnaSmail@netscape.net  
 Subject:  Re: Special consideration  
 
 Vesna, Apply for special consideration again. I'll discuss the options with your faculty (Social Work?).  You need to fill out the pink form at the Faculty Office and leave it there for me. I'll then contact   you once I have made further enquiries as to what is best for you. regards, Greg 
 Greg Pearson
 Assistant Dean,
 Faculty of Law - The University of Newcastle Australia
 Tel: 61 2 4921 5057 - Fax: 61 2 4921 6931
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------


     From: VesnaSmail@netscape.net 8/31/00 05:03am 
         To: Greg Pearson < Greg.Pearson@newcastle.edu.au wrote:
 Subject: Vesna, Apply for special consideration...
 

Dear Greg
Thank you very much for your reply. I have trust in your judgment and I will go for special consideration again as you suggested, although its not clear to me. Does that mean ‘withdraw from subject’ or something else? With this email I will send attachment with special consideration. If you can help in any way, I know you will. Thank you, Vesna
Att. enclosed
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

August 30, 2000
 
To whom it may concern
 
SUBJECT: SPECIAL CONSIDERATION FOR VESNA SIMUNDIC
 
This year was very difficult year for me on personal and professional level. Stressful event I was exposed last week made my degree very difficult. I feel that my Law exam will be affected. I ask Law Department, who has an insight of health problems I had during the first semester, to have an understanding and help me to deal with this issue. I ask for a special consideration. Thank you in advance for continual help I receive from the Law department.
 
Yours sincerely
 

Vesna

 

